NORTHWESTERN UNIVERSITY MEDICAL SCHOOL

303 EAST CHICAGO AYENUE

CHICAGO, ILLINOIS

INSTITUTE OF NEUROLOGY
WARD MEMORIAL BUILDING

April 8, 1930,

Dr, P. del Rio Hortegs,
Institute National des Sciences,
Madrid, Spain.

Dear Dr. Rio Hortega:-

We would like very
mach to send you a volume of reprints for
the year 1929 from the Institute of Neurol-
0gy. Since we are not entirely certain thet
we have your correct address, we would
appreciate it very much if you will verify
it or send us the correct one.

Sincerely yours,

SWR/HD



